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Discovery Bay

15 October 2024

Temporary Closure of Tennis Court No.6

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that tennis court no. 6 at DBRC will be temporary
closed from 21 October (Monday) to 25 October (Friday) for
maintenance work, dust and noise disturbance might be occurred
during the working period.

The completion date of the project may be affected by weather, we will
monitor the progress closely and update in due course.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



